
 

Franklin Conservation Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

July 13, 2021 

 

Location: Franklin City Hall basement 

Present: Sam McLaughlin, Glenn Morrill, Roy Gilbreth, Tim Stangroom, Mike Mullavey, Christine Sheedy 

Absent: None 

Next meeting: August 10, 2021 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:38 p.m. by chair Sam McLaughlin. 

 

A motion was made to accept the June 8th minutes with changes (motion by Christine Sheedy, seconded 

by Glenn Morrill). Motion passed. 

 

Old Business 

Everything is all set for the Bio Blitz event. It will happen on Saturday, Sept. 11th from 9 a.m. until 10 or 

11 a.m. Glenn needs to contact the Franklin Outing Club to reserve the ski area for the morning. 

Christine said she would attend the event as the FCC representative.  

 

Regarding the bike trails, Glenn is concerned that NEMBA may be bringing in equipment for trail work. 

They need to work with the Franklin Outing Club prior to doing that. Glenn will speak with NEMBA. 

 

New Business 

It was noted that the file cabinet FCC uses is broken. Glenn will speak with Audrey at city hall about 

repair or replacement. 

 

Glenn mentioned that there is a new Zoning and Planning Administrator in Franklin and thought FCC 

should contact him about mutual communications when dealing with issues that involve FCC. Roy will 

contact the administrator and invite him to the next meeting.  

 

Adjournment 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting (motion by Tim Stangroom, seconded by Glenn Morrill). 

Motion passed. The meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 


